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10 May 2016 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish your son good luck in his imminent exams, and remind 
him of a few final commitments of his time after the exam period is over. 
 
Founders’ Day 
 
Founders’ Day is on 1 July this year. This is your son’s last day of school in year 11; non-
attendance will require prior written authorisation from the school. All year 11 are expected to 
attend in full uniform, meeting their Form Tutors in North Court at 10.30am ready to go over to the 
service in St Mary’s Church. They will be dismissed from the church after the service. This is also 
your last opportunity to return any remaining books to Woodlands.    
 
Book Returns 
 
Any outstanding GCSE textbooks issued to students should returned to Mrs Abbatt in Woodlands 
during study leave after an exam, or on Founders’ Day, 1 July at the very latest.  
 
There is also a book amnesty on any additional school books which students may have borrowed 
during the last five years.  These can be dropped off in Woodlands too. 
 
It is the responsibility of each student to return all books assigned to them. Please do not give books 
to anyone else to hand in, or leave them anywhere other than Woodlands, ensuring a signature is 
obtained for each book returned.  
 
After Founders’ Day, letters will be sent home regarding any outstanding books and any fines due. 
 
Year 12 Taster Days 

 
Year 12 taster days will start 20 June. More details to follow.  
 

Kind regards, 

 

Martin Monks 
Deputy Head Teacher 


